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25. RESIGNATION OF COMMISSIONER JOHN E. CARR. 

In view of the resignation by Commissioner John E. Carr as State Director of 
Finance, effective June 30, 1961, the Chairman, in saying goodbye to Mr. Carr, 
stated that it had been wonderful to have worked with him, and that he felt 
a deep loss at his departure. Commissioner Anderson stated that he also 
regretted Commissioner Carr's departure. Commissioner Carr expressed his 
gratitude to the other members of the Commission, to the staff, and to the 
reporter, Miss Lillico, for their cooperation. 

There being no further business to come before the Commission, 

UPON MOTION DULY MADE, SECONDED, AND CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY, THE MEETING WAS 
ADJOURNED AT 11:27 A.M. 

J. HORTIC
Executive officerO 
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